
PUBLIC COMMENT 
From: Maria Kann <mariackann@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2024 10:58 AM 
To: Dist1 PlanningComm <dist1planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>; Dist2 PlanningComm 
<dist2planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>; Dist3 PlanningComm <dist3planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>; Dist4 
PlanningComm <dist4planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>; Dist5 PlanningComm 
<dist5planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>; Eddie Crandell <Eddie.Crandell@lakecountyca.gov>; Bruno Sabatier 
<Bruno.Sabatier@lakecountyca.gov>; Moke Simon <Moke.Simon@lakecountyca.gov>; Jessica Pyska 
<Jessica.Pyska@lakecountyca.gov>; Michael Green <Michael.Green@lakecountyca.gov>; Andrew Amelung 
<Andrew.Amelung@lakecountyca.gov>; Lake County Community Development 
<mbx.CommunityDevelopment@lakecountyca.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Site Visit to Lui Farms 8531 High Valley Road, Clearlake Oaks 

Dear Representatives and Supervisors, 

The residents of High Valley would like to know when you have all actually driven up High Valley Road to 
the site of Lui Farms and all the other addresses for proposed cannabis grows on High Valley Ridge.  We 
would like for you to see with your own eyes and experience the road conditions that exist for these 
additional vehicles that will be impacting our road.  Make sure to drive your cars over the trench crossing 
the road that is filled with branches; it's quite an experience.  You may want to take a truck with good 
ground clearance and lots of traction as the road is riddled with large holes and trenches running in all 
directions.  Perhaps it would be best to wait for the recent rain to dry a bit so you can actually make it up 
the road and not slide off over the edge of the narrow, steep terrain.  Also, you may want to time your visit 
during East Lake School hours of drop off and pick so you can get the full effect at the intersection of 
Highway 20 and High Valley Road. 

Please let us know when you have visited our beautiful valley firsthand.  We will expect to hear about 
your experience at the next planning commission meeting for any of these proposed projects.   

Additionally, please appreciate and consider the natural beauty of the flora and fauna of our forested 
ridge that you are handing over to organizations that will permanently destroy what God has given us to 
respect and protect for all of his creations.  The animals need the safety of this area and your 
consideration as well. 

Thank you for your time.  We anxiously await your replies. 

Maria Kann 
Lori Dwinell-Correia 
Doug Logan 
Melora Valentine 
Ty and Gretchen Ferguson 
The Mulders 
The Wilsons 
The Bogners 
Don and Margie Van Pelt 
The Skaradas 
Bonnie Cornell 
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From: Lake County Community Development - Cannabis
To: Trish Turner
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Site Visit to Lui Farms 8531 High Valley Road, Clearlake Oaks
Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 7:04:40 AM

 
 
From: Maria Kann <mariackann@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2024 11:07 AM
To: Lake County Community Development - Cannabis <cannabis@lakecountyca.gov>; Lake County
Community Development - Planning Counter <planningcounter@lakecountyca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Site Visit to Lui Farms 8531 High Valley Road, Clearlake Oaks

 
Please add this email to UP 20-33 (not 20-23) Liu Farms.
 
Thank you!

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Maria Kann <mariackann@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Mar 24, 2024 at 11:04 AM
Subject: Fwd: Site Visit to Lui Farms 8531 High Valley Road, Clearlake Oaks
To: <planningcounter@lakecountyca.gov>
 

Please add the attached email to the public comment section associated with UP 20-23
Liu Farms.  We are opposed to any and all new businesses slated for High Valley Road
and High Valley Ridge in Clearlake Oaks, California.
 
Thank you!!
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Maria Kann <mariackann@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Mar 24, 2024 at 10:57 AM
Subject: Site Visit to Lui Farms 8531 High Valley Road, Clearlake Oaks
To: <Dist1planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>,
<Dist2planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>, <Dist3planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>,
<Dist4planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>, <dist5planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>,
<Eddie.Crandell@lakecountyca.gov>, <Bruno.Sabatier@lakecountyca.gov>,
<Moke.Simon@lakecountyca.gov>, <Jessica.Pyska@lakecountyca.gov>,
<michael.green@lakecountyca.gov>, <andrew.amelung@lakecountyca.gov>,

mailto:cannabis@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Trish.Turner@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:mariackann@gmail.com
mailto:planningcounter@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:mariackann@gmail.com
mailto:Dist1planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Dist2planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Dist3planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Dist4planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:dist5planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Eddie.Crandell@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Bruno.Sabatier@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Moke.Simon@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:Jessica.Pyska@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:michael.green@lakecountyca.gov
mailto:andrew.amelung@lakecountyca.gov


<cdd@lakecountyca.gov>
 

Dear Representatives and Supervisors,
 
The residents of High Valley would like to know when you have all actually driven up High
Valley Road to the site of Lui Farms and all the other addresses for proposed cannabis
grows on High Valley Ridge.  We would like for you to see with your own eyes and
experience the road conditions that exist for these additional vehicles that will be
impacting our road.  Make sure to drive your cars over the trench crossing the road that
is filled with branches; it's quite an experience.  You may want to take a truck with good
ground clearance and lots of traction as the road is riddled with large holes and trenches
running in all directions.  Perhaps it would be best to wait for the recent rain to dry a bit
so you can actually make it up the road and not slide off over the edge of the narrow,
steep terrain.  Also, you may want to time your visit during East Lake School hours of
drop off and pick so you can get the full effect at the intersection of Highway 20 and High
Valley Road.
 
Please let us know when you have visited our beautiful valley firsthand.  We will expect
to hear about your experience at the next planning commission meeting for any of these
proposed projects.  
 
Additionally, please appreciate and consider the natural beauty of the flora and fauna of
our forested ridge that you are handing over to organizations that will permanently
destroy what God has given us to respect and protect for all of his creations.  The
animals need the safety of this area and your consideration as well.
 
Thank you for your time.  We anxiously await your replies.
 
Maria Kann
Lori Dwinell-Correia
Doug Logan
Melora Valentine
Ty and Gretchen Ferguson
The Mulders
The Wilsons
The Bogners
Don and Margie Van Pelt
The Skaradas

mailto:cdd@lakecountyca.gov


Bonnie Cornell
 


	From: Maria Kann <mariackann@gmail.com>  Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2024 10:58 AM To: Dist1 PlanningComm <dist1planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>; Dist2 PlanningComm <dist2planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov>; Dist3 PlanningComm <dist3planningcomm@lakecountyca.gov...

